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From: mwfink233 (null) <mwfink233@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 8:41 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: HB5990 is being submitted prematurely
Categories: Yellow category, Red category

Sent from my iPhone

Dear House Finance committee members,

In regard to bill HB 5990 which asks for reimbursement to certified lactation counselors for services to women receiving
Rite Care, this bill is being submitted prematurely. The certified lactation counselors’ licensing is not yet completed.
There are no rules and regulations as to scope of practice and no rules/regulations have gone out for public comment.

Sincerely,
Michael W Fink MS Lic. IBCLC
Sent from my iPhone



